
 
    

 
E-mail Message  

 
From: [name of official redacted] 
To: [name of official redacted] 
Cc:  
Sent: 11/06/2010 at 09:20 
Received: 11/06/2010 at 09:20 
Subject: RE: Olympics 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From:[name of official redacted] hmtreasury.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 10 June 2010 15:18 
To:  
Subject: Olympics 
 
[name of official redacted] 
 
You asked for the line to take on the Olympics: 
 
"The Government's view is that Olympics funding benefits the UK and therefore 
does not attract Barnett consequentials. DCMS' proposal to find £27m of its 
share of the £6 billion savings has now been agreed across Government. The 
Treasury has confirmed Barnett consequential cuts will therefore not apply to 
this £27m". 
 
[names of officials and non-relevant information redacted] 
 
 
********************************************************************** 
If you have received this email and it was not intended for you, please let us 
know, and then delete it. Please treat our information in confidence, as you 
would expect us to treat yours.  
 
All Treasury information systems may be monitored to ensure that they are 
operating correctly. Furthermore, the content of emails and other data on these 
systems may be examined, in exceptional circumstances, for the purpose of 
investigating or detecting any unauthorised use.  
 
 
 
E-mail Message  

 
From: [name of official redacted] 
To: [name of official redacted] 
Cc:  
Sent: 09/06/2010 at 15:37 
Received: 09/06/2010 at 15:37 
Subject: Olympics 

 
 
[name of official redacted] 
 
Thank you for raising the issue of Barnett consequentials on the Olympics aspect 
of the £6.2bn cuts. 
 
The Barnett consequentials of the £6.2bn cuts were correctly calculated based on 
the departmental DEL reductions. At the time of the announcement the details of 



the £27m Olympics cuts were yet to be agreed across government. That agreement 
has now been reached. In the CSR it was decided that the Olympics was not 
comparable for Barnett calculations given its UK wide nature, although we are 
aware that the DAs have questioned this position through the dispute resolution 
process. Therefore consistent with the CSR position the Chief Secretary has 
agreed that Barnett consequentials will not apply to the £27m savings. This has 
the effect of providing SE, WAG and NIE with an additional £2.7m/£1.6m/£0.9m 
respectively i.e. the population based share of the £27m. 
 
Best wishes 
 
[name of official redacted]     
 
********************************************************************** 
If you have received this email and it was not intended for you,  
please let us know, and then delete it. Please treat our 
information in confidence, as you would expect us to treat yours.  
 
All Treasury information systems may be monitored to ensure  
that they are operating correctly. Furthermore, the content of  
emails and other data on these systems may be examined,  
in exceptional circumstances, for the purpose of investigating  
or detecting any unauthorised use. 


